From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Objection of another gas station in Borden Carleton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:22:44 AM

From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:38 PM
Subject: FW: Objection of another gas station in Borden Carleton

From: Megan Walsh [mailto:meganamber1987@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 5:47 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Objection of another gas station in Borden Carleton

To whom it may concern,
I am writing this letter to object another gas station in the town of Borden Carleton.

We have two family run gas stations in the community at this time that offer everything that is
needed to the public and more.

Ceretti’s Grocery and Hardware and Howatt’s Shell would not benefit from another gas
station in our community. We do not need any business being taken away from these two

incredible establishments that would do anything for their customers. Whether it is a local or a
tourist off the bridge in need, these store owners would literally give the shirt off their back.

Besides being gas stations both of these stores offer their customer’s groceries and more.
There is nothing else we need in our community that we cannot get from these two stores.

Thank you for your time,

Megan Walsh
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